BASS COAST CAMERA CLUB NEWSLETTER OCTOBER/NOVEMBER 2014







Photos by Bob Tyler of the Desalination Plant, Wonthaggi.

PHOTOGRAPHY EXHIBITION & SALES AT THE GOODS SHED – SAT.15TH NOV. SETTING UP. Could everyone please bring in their photos from 10am – 12am. There will be a lot of work to do to get the photography hung & having the displays working well. Please make sure that you have securely fixed the wire to the back of your work. Remember to place your name & contact number on the back of your work. PLEASE RETURN YOUR ENTRY FORM AS SOON AS POSSIBLE giving us time to prepare the paperwork. Exhibition runs from Sun.16th Nov. to Fri. 28th Nov. We will need everyone to help with dismantling the display in the afternoon of Fri.28th.

Unfortunately our scheduled trip to San Remo had to be cancelled, however, we still had a great afternoon at the Goods Shed, learning & sharing. We welcomed some new members. New members help to bring fresh ideas & expertise to the Club & keeps things vibrant & interesting.

CHRISTMAS BREAK-UP BBQ AT BOB'PLACE S DIRECTIONS. Take Korumburra Rd out of Wonthaggi (C437) past Football ground & St.Joe's school. Go approx 5kms past Pea Factory on left & turn right into LYNNES RD. Another 5kms further enter WATTLE BANK (black/white sign). Approx 100m after this sign turn right into PENNEL COURT. We are 3rd gate on left with "KONWAK HILLS LANDCARE" and a "LOCK THE GATE" signs. Go up driveway and park in front of house as you approach look out for a big but very friendly dog with no road sense.

We are a programme of the Bass Coast Artists' Society located at the Goods Shed Wonthaggi.

For more information please contact Hazel Zander Ph:5672 5300 or email hazelz@dcsi.net.au. or contact Liz Glynn Ph:5672 2944 or go to our Website at www. basscoastcameraclub.org.au